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A Message from the President  -               
Hello again members.  Spring is 100% upon us now.  The boatyard has been bustling and the town has 

definitely come to life!!! 

Things have been going great at the club.  Shirley, Rick, Mikey J and the rest of the staff have been kept 

on their toes making sure you all keep smiling, the drinks stay plentiful and your bellies stay full.  I have 

said this many times before, but I will say it again now.  Right now we have the best staff that the club 

has ever had.  Be sure to let them know how much you appreciate their efforts. 

Speaking of effortsé. How about that Pirate Party!!!  The Auxiliary and the staff outdid themselves yet 

again.  And to all the Wenches and Buccaneers that came out in their finest pirate garbé 

AAARRRGGGHHHHH!!!!  I salute ye!!  Congrats to Mandy and David on their award winning  

costumes. 

Our next party is the season opening party on May 5th.  Since it happens to fall on Cinco De Mayo the 

event will be Mexican themed.  I expect to see our recently recovered Top Senorita Dee Rigsby doing a 

Mexican hat dance while Pat Svehla, Bill Regan and I are acting like mariachis (or DJ Donnie plays La 

Cucaracha!)  The dedication of the Elevator will also happen at this party.  A lot of people donated time 

and money to that project and it is important to see them properly recognized.  I hope to see you all there. 

Lets see, the fishing report.  We have members all over the globe right now.  The Dominican Republic, 

the Exumas, South Florida and the Keys, North Carolina, Costa Rica, over on the Chesapeake Bay, and 

right here at home.  The crew of the Reel Joy is fishing the World Sailfish Championship as I type this, 

not sure how they ended up on day 2, but after the first day they were holding their own.  Nice to see that 

Capt. Andy has made the transition from pit to helm without missing a step!  My good friends Missy Van 

Fossen and Chris Evans are continuing their globe trotting ways over in the Exumas.  I understand Missy 

can catch Cudas like nobodyôs business and that she schooled Chris in the bonefish competition on the 

flats.  The tunas are still biting decent down in NC.  Capt. Luke and the White Lightning just got to  

Oregon Inlet and they sacked up some tunas in a few hours on their way there.  A whole pile of our 

members fished opening day of Rockfish season over on the bay.  The first to put pics on Facebook was 

Capt. Wade and the Why Not crew.  I am betting that the rest of the boats slayed them too.  Right here at 

home the sea bass and assorted other bottom dwellers have been biting.  I am betting the blues, sharks 

and tunas wonôt be far behind.  I am looking forward to the race for the first White and Blue this year.  

Mild winters usually mean good fishing here in OC, and it doesnôt get much more mild than this past 

winter. 

Yet again we have lost another member of the club this past month.  Marc Beaubien was a fixture around 

OC.  I did not know him well, but it seemed like everyone had a great story about Marc and kind things 

to say about the man.  On behalf of the club I offer condolences to his family. 

In closing this month, I want to point out some new additions to the club that some of you may not have 

noticed.  First we have the beautiful screen painting that is on the front door.  Local artist John Iampieri 

donated this screen to the club.  It is incredible art to see no matter what time of day, but be sure to check 

it out when the sun is shining.  AMAZING! 

We also have a trophy that was donated by the Jackson family that is on display in the corner of the 

lounge area over the Jimmy Jackson Memorial Fighting Chair.  The trophy was awarded to Jimmy  

posthumously by the Virginia Beach Billfish Tournament.  Really cool award.  I miss my buddy Jimmy. 

 

Until next month, see ya around the club or at the marinas!!! 

Franky Pettolina 



The Ocean City Marlin Club Board of Directors would like to thank all of the  Sponsors of the 

Club for all the support  they have given the Club over the past year.   

White Marlin Level ð$5,000 Sponsorship 

Sailfish Levelð$500 Sponsorship 

Billfish Levelð$1,000 Sponsorship 

Blue Marlin Levelð$2,500 Sponsorship 

Experience Ocean Cityôs 

Premiere  

Miniature golf  ð 

23rd St., 28th St., 68th 

St.., 136th St. 


